
Each year, the Texas FFA Association holds a statewide 
Elementary Coloring Contest, during National FFA Week, to 
encourage chapters to connect with local elementary schools. Our 
Hallsville FFA chapter officers thought this could be a great way 
to advocate for agriculture and celebrate FFA Week at our 
elementary schools. 
 
 

We hosted the contest at each of the elementary schools locally, 
and put together a panel of judges to select our winner to submit 
to the State Association for this contest. We submitted Emili 
Romaniuk’s drawing from North Elementary where she went on 
to win the State Elementary Coloring Contest for her grade level. 
 
 
 


